
 

HEALTH AWARENESS PROGRAMME TO OUR STUDENTS, DATED:  12.03.2025 

On March 12th, 2025, Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan Institute of Medical Sciences and Hospital 

(DSIMSH) successfully organized a Health Awareness programme for the students and staff 

of Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan Polytechnic College. 

Eminent Healthcare professionals from DSIMSH delivered insightful sessions on the 

importance of a healthy mind, a balanced diet, and a hygienic lifestyle in leading a 

productive life. The interactive program emphasized preventive healthcare, mental well-

being, and sustainable healthy habits. 

The Faculties and students of Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan Polytechnic College expressed their 

appreciation for this valuable initiative and requested DSIMSH to conduct similar awareness 

programs regularly in the future too. 
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